
From: Jane Graydon  

Sent: Saturday, October 11, 2014 10:44 PM 
To: Baechler, Joni; Bryant, Judy; Saunders, Cathy 

Subject: RE: Request to Defer - Z-8141 - 510 Central Ave., and 609 William St. 

 
I live at 518 Central, in the small cottage immediately east of the lane at 510 Central.  I agree with 
Audrey and Barry Francis that this should be sent back. 
  
Jane Graydon  

 


